
Town Board Meeting  June  1, 2010 
 
The Town Board meeting was called to order at 7:30pm. All board members were present. 
 
The minutes from the May 4th meeting and were read.  Motion made by Kirchner to approve 
the minutes with one correction, seconded by Glennie. The minutes from the May 11th 
Special Meeting were read. Motion to approve with one correction by Glennie, seconded by 
Kirchner. 
 
Public Concerns: No public concerns 
 
Roads: 
Anderson Road TRIP project- 
Received bids from Allied Blacktop Corp, W. Klaetsch Paving, LLC, and Mathy Construction 
to complete the paving/grading portion of the project.  
Received bids from W. Klaetch Paving, LLC,  Mathy Construction, Michael Beck Excavating 
and Har Mur Excavating to replace the culvert. 
Motion was made by Glennie to award the project to Allied Blacktop Corp for paving/grading 
and to Har Mur for the replacement of the culvert. Seconded by Kirchner. 
Mickelson Road culver replacement 
Chairman Hesse updated that the installation has been completed, will have County 
Highway Dept. repave the area over the culvert when they are in the township working on 
the resealing projects this summer. 
 
Liquor license and bartender license application were reviewed.  Liquor license renewals 
were submitted by Hilltop Bar and Grill, Good Times, Black Oak Grill and Saloon, Cindy’s 
(2), Top Dawg, and The Stop Inn.  It was noted that no modifications for outdoor smoking 
areas were included on the applications.   
Bartender License applications were reviewed. A motion was made by Glennie to approve all 
Liquor License renewals and Bartender (Operator) License application, seconded by 
Kirchner. 
 
Operator License application for Ryan Young was reviewed. Motion to approve by Kirchner, 
seconded by Glennie. 
 
Continued work on drafting the new employee manual to be postponed to later in the 
summer. 
 
Board members discussed the county zoning ordinance revisions.  No action. Noted that the 
Plan Commission will meet later this month to review the proposed revisions. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was reviewed.  A motion made by Glennie to approve receipts 
#867532 through 867545, seconded by Kirchner. 
 
The township checks were reviewed. A motion was made by Glennie to approve checks # 
17718 through 17745, seconded by Kirchner. 
 
Chairman Hesse announced that an EMT/First Responder training session will be held at the 
County Park in Mindoro on June 24th at 6pm which will include MedLink and Mayo One. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:02pm. 


